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January 12, 2022 

Brenda Hemmelman 

 

• Attending MPLA Chew n Chats 

• Attended PD committee meeting 

• Attended MPLA Leadership Institute meeting 

• Reviewed bank statements 

• Continue to organize MPLA VP email account 

• Reviewing reports for meeting 

• Conference 2022 report: 

o Attended conference planning meeting Nov. 9, 2021 

o Conference planning meeting planned for week of January 10th 

o Looking at Whova as a conference software platform 

 

South Dakota Legislative Session begins January 11th. I am nervous, as are many, that a bill will be 

dropped on books/materials and school libraries.   

 

 


